
 
 
14 January 2016  
 
 
 
Lee M  
fyi-request-3529-6873dc75@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Lee M 

Official Information Act Requests 

Thank you for your request of 6 January 2016 asking under the Official Information Act 1982 
(OIA) for the title of regulations enabled by section 279(2)(a) of the Accident Compensation 
Act 2001.  
 
Section 279 is reproduced in full below:  
 

  
 

Please note that no regulations have been made under section 279(2)(a) of the Accident 
Compensation Act.  Your request is therefore refused under section 18(e) of the OIA 
because the information requested does not exist. 
 
You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision to refuse 
this request.  You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or 
write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Government Services 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

